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MDOT Traffic alert: M-26 detoured for  

Portage Lake Lift Bridge project  
  

  

January 13, 2015 -- The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will be detouring 

northbound M-26 traffic in the city of Houghton beginning Wednesday. 

 As part of ongoing bridge maintenance work, the M-26 northbound ramp onto the bridge 

in the city of Houghton will be closed until further notice. Traffic will be rerouted through 

downtown Houghton. 

  Motorists also should expect a single-lane closure of the outside northbound lane on the 

bridge. Both southbound lanes will be reopened Wednesday morning.  

### 

MDOT says: Drive like you want to make it home tonight. 
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